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November 15, 2019

Reminders and Announcements 

11/12-11/22: Warm Clothing & Food Drive  The 
need is GREAT this year!  Please drop off 
donations in the P3 classroom.

11/25-11-27:  PARENT-TEACHER 
CONFERENCES.  Sign up here:  Conference 
Sign Up for P3

11/28-12/1:  THANKSGIVING BREAK

11/18-27: Scholastic Book Fair.  Check out the 
pop up shop in the auditorium.  The shop will be 
open during conferences for your convenience.  
Scholastic Books make great Christmas presents!

Dec 2, 9, 16, 8:30am Sharp:  All-School Advent 
Prayer Service in the auditorium.  Please arrive in 
the classroom no later than 8:25am!   Mr. Boyle 
starts on time.

Dec 6:  Report Cards   

Dec 6, 3:30pm:  Figgy Pudding Caroling 
Competition in Seattle.   

12/12, 9:30am:  Our Lady of Guadalupe All-
School Mass.  All our welcome!

Don’t forget to purchase SCRIP gift cards for 
all of your shopping needs. This is a win-win for 
families and school! 

Need to reach us?  

3-Year Old Preschool Staff:
Mrs. Mary Halvorson
mhalvorson@stlukeshoreline.org
206.542.1134 x109

Mrs. Dana Short
dshort@stlukeshoreline.org

School Staff:
Mrs. Margaret Max - Office
mmax@stlukeshoreline.org
206.542.1134

Principal Rick Boyle
boyler@stlukeshoreline.org

Veterans Day, Conferences, Annual Food Drive 

Last Tuesday, the students of St. Luke School celebrated 
Veterans Day with a beautiful assembly in the auditorium, 
where we sang patriotic songs and enjoyed a presentation 

about our Armed Forces.  The P3’s did a nice job of listening 
and participating in the hour-long event!  In addition to the 

assembly, our class had the great pleasure of having a 
personal visit from Chris Boyle, son of Jen Roben, Business 

Manager of St. Luke School.  The children had a lot of 
questions for Chris!  They were very interested in his uniform 

and wanted to know about the flag on his sleeve and what 
kinds of things he kept in the pockets.  He was so sweet with 

the children.  Thank you, Chris!  

If you haven’t already, please remember to reserve a time for 
your Parent-Teacher Conference.  Mary will be hosting 

meetings in the P3 Classroom on Nov 25, 26, 27.  Click here to 
secure a time to meet:  P3 Conference Sign Up.  For your 

convenience, childcare will be offered in the Extension room 
located in the schoolhouse (just outside of the auditorium).  
Meetings are scheduled back-to-back and we thank you in 

advance for being on time.

Our annual Warm Clothing and Food Drive is LIVE and there is 
still a lot of room in our big blue bucket for donations.  We will 

be accepting items through Friday, 11/22.  
The need is great this year.  

Thank you for helping our community!

IB 
Attribute for 

November is:  Inquirer.  
“We wonder and we ask 

questions.”
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